
February 5, 1982

Dear Ed,

According to our records, your annual membership falls
duo this month, We hope that you will continue to support
the Staton Island Council for Peace and Justice by renewing
your membership for another year.

We are in the process of attempting to establish a firmer
financial footing for Council activities. Our estimated
minimum yearly costs - for mailing, xeroxing, etc. total
approximately 8350. If we are to expand our activities,
as these times demand, our costs will rise accordingly.
Planning for spring programs is now proceeding. One focus
of local programming will be the Second U. N. Special Session
on Disarmament in June.

The membership dues structure has recently been revised.
Annual membership for members is 315; for supporting members
320; and for sustaining members 325.

l.re thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Rae N. Wasserman
Treasurer

183 Jules Drive
Staten Island, N. Y. 10314

I hope to see you at the next meeting,
February 10, at my house.

Sent to Ed Aberlin Mark Herman
Richard Schwartz Ed Scolaro

Sid and Sylvia Wexler


